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Comments: The premise that accommodations HAVE to be provided for increasingly high numbers of

recreational humans is faulty to begin with. We can't turn the whole world into a city park!

 

The proposed Sheep Mountain trail has serious negative impacts on the wildlife and the forests that are already

surrounded by established trails, roads, and increased human activity.   Maybe it's time to take a step back, look

at the bigger picture, and base your decisions on what's best for the environment and the people who live here,

instead of focusing on the relentless greed and self gratification of humans


